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10th January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
As part of our topic ‘Not all superhero’s fly!’ we will been learning about postal workers. To 
engage the children further in this idea, the children are going to make a surprise card to post 
home.  
 
On Monday 10th February EYF are going to walk from school to the local post box, a short walk 
away to post our cards and the children can look forward to receiving them at home after a few 
days. 
 
On this day please send your child to school in school uniform as normal and we will provide 
them with a high visibility jacket to walk in.  
 
Please use the following link to complete the permission slip before Wednesday 5th February: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/iXvNi6tqFA  
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to ask by emailing the office. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs N Farrell 
EYFS Leader 
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